

<b>Date:</b>	5 <sup>th</sup> Dec 2017	<b>Venue:</b>	SBL HUB
<b>Present:</b>	Emma, Linda, Harry, Pat, Kevin, Bob, Allie, Jim.		
<b>Agenda Items</b>	<b>Conversations</b>	<b>Actions</b>	
1 Apologies	Carson, Ali, Mel, Jo, Paul.		
2 Approval of Nov 17 mins	This item will be done at the next meeting when there is a greater turn out.	All	
3 Partnership Review	<p>Jim explained the principle of using S.O.F.T reporting to establish “Where are we now” with a view to planning our way to where we need to be by the AGM. Jim did a small presentation to set the scene.</p> <p>A 4x4 matrices was filled in during discussions on “Successes, Opportunities, Failures &amp; Threats” all items dealing with performance of Partnership in the past, present and in the future. Jim has a picture of the chart and will post, also a hard copy in the Hub if anyone wants to see it. It was also agreed that we want more younger people on the partnership going forward.</p>	Kevin & Emma to approach local authority in time for the next meeting.	
4 Table Tennis	New prices required, Location Hamble, Quantity x 2.		
5 Grants	<p><b>Mike Tristram:</b> SBL require more background information around other funding schemes and a communication meeting to be set up with Mike and SBL x2 members.</p> <p><b>Sustainable Sussex:</b> This application was discussed, and it was agreed that Emma &amp; Bob would arrange a meeting with SS to get clarification on costs etc as it appears they maybe a little on the high side.</p>	Emma asap.	
6 HJC & ARS	Emma updated the meeting on where SPC and SBL are with funding etc. There are a couple of routes we can go down and a meeting with SPC to be arranged to discuss the type and extent of any funding going forward. HJC meeting on the 13 <sup>th</sup> Dec will have these topics on the agenda. Alongside this; SBL have received an application for a proposed community / football/games centre on the rec. The proposal to be sent out to SBL members for consideration and a meeting to agree to discuss the proposal in detail to be arranged.	Emma & Bob	
		Emma, Harry SPC	
		Emma All	
		All	

<p>7 Christmas Disco</p> <p>8 Christmas Lunch</p> <p>9 AGM</p> <p>10 First Aid Training</p> <p>11 Hub Decoration</p>	<p>Any support appreciated, 9<sup>th</sup> Dec 17 @ the HJC.</p> <p>Garners arms 19<sup>th</sup> Dec 17 @ 13:00 need feedback on your choices by Friday 8<sup>th</sup> Dec</p> <p>Now March 18 to fall in line with fiscal year BTW this is a public meeting 10<sup>th</sup> March 18 TBC</p> <p>This will be targeted at the Youth of Sompting as it includes its that maybe of interest to this part of the community such as drug abuse etc.</p> <p>Toilet needs to be done professionally as it has much condensation. A de-humidifier would be useful here. The rest of the Hub could be looked at by the Younger people with a graffiti artist making their own mark on the place.</p> <p>It was also agreed under AOB to allow Allie to share roles on Partnership 50-50.</p> <p><b>Meeting: 12<sup>th</sup> Dec to discuss re-cycling in Sompting 7pm at the Hub</b></p>	<p>All</p> <p>All</p> <p>Emma &amp; Abby</p>


Minutes by H A Crosby (Partnership member)

Next meeting: 8<sup>th</sup> Jan 2018 at the hub 7:00 pm

Next rotating Chair – Carson TBC